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The Australian and South Australian Governments have 

committed $75 million (80:20) over four years to fund the 

Targeted Investment to Improve National Supply Chain 

Resilience program. 

 What’s happening 

As part of the program, flood recovery works will be undertaken on 

the Stuart Highway at Lake Windabout to improve flood resilience 

and remediate sections of road damaged during previous weather 

events. 

How this affects you 

To do this work safely, there will be speed and lane restrictions in 

place for the duration of the works. Please follow onsite signage, 

drive with care and observe the direction of onsite traffic controllers.  

Speed restrictions will be in place intermittently, including outside of 

work hours, until line marking is fully complete which is expected by 

August 2025. 

Access for heavy vehicles will be maintained at all times.  

We thank you for your understanding while these critical safety 

upgrades are undertaken. 

When 

Monday, 18 November 
2024 to August 2025, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday  
Between the hours of 6am 
and 6pm 

Some Saturday and 
Sunday works may be 
required 

Where 

Stuart Highway, Lake 
Windabout 

More information 

Visit  dit.sa.gov.au/ 
RecoveryInvestment 

Email  DIT.Engagement 
@sa.gov.au  

Call  1300 794 880  

  

 

Improving flood 
resilience of important 
highways in the far 
north 

 

Restoring sections of 
road impacted by major 
weather events 

We are undertaking flood remediation 
works on the Stuart Highway at Lake 
Windabout 
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